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12th April 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

  

As I am sure you are aware, your child will be sitting their KS2 SATs tests week commencing 13th May 

2024. It is important that they are in school every day and on time to complete these statutory tests. 

If your child is unwell any day, please notify the office at 8.00am and someone from our senior 

leadership team will contact you to see how we can support you.  

  

The timetable will be as follows: 

 

Monday: English grammar, punctuation and spelling papers 1 and 2 

Tuesday: English reading 

Wednesday: Maths papers 1 and 2 

Thursday: Maths paper 3  

  

There are some things you can do to support your child through this week.  

 

• Make sure they get a good night’s sleep before each test. 
• Ensure they have a good breakfast and send them in a healthy snack to eat at break time. 
• Ensure your child has an opportunity to go outside and get some fresh air after finishing 

school and has reduced screen time to enable them to sleep well. 
• If they are feeling anxious, encourage them to talk to you and us. We can help you and them 

through this. 
• Plan something fun and exciting the weekend before and after SATs. A trip to a park or see a 

relative or friend or perhaps a special tea. This will help them start the week well and give 
them something to look forward to at the end! 
  

Remember, SATs breakfast will be available every morning during the SATs from 8.15am in their 

classroom and staff will be at these breakfasts to support and chat to the children.  Entry via the 

classroom door as normal. 

  

Your children have been working so hard for this and are prepared for the routines and style of 

questions in these papers. They are more than ready. It is their time to shine and show off all of the 

learning which has taken place during their time at Croxby.  

 

Mrs Lindsay  

Assistant Headteacher 

Croxby Primary 

Bricknell Avenue 

Hull 

East Riding of Yorkshire 

HU5 4TN 

Tel 01482 846171 

office@croxbyprimary.co.uk 
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